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Social Events: Labour Day Weekend Events  
Saturday -What a Crock Challenge 
  -Artisan Fair 
Sunday  -Volunteer Appreciation Potluck Brunch 
  -Bingo Night 
 
Did You Know? Our septic system can only handle toilet 
paper that's septic-safe. Please check the packaging 
before purchasing. Do not flush anything other than 
septic-approved TP—no other paper products, diapers, 
feminine products, or foreign objects. 
Avoid using harsh liquids like bleach, antibacterial soaps, 
petroleum-based materials (e.g., paints, thinners), or 
even vinegar, as these can damage the system. Misuse 
may lead to costly repairs. 
Also, our camp shares a limited supply of electricity and 
water. Please conserve during peak times by avoiding 
high-consumption activities like pressure washing or 
excessive air conditioning, especially on busy weekends. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Winterizing an RV: If you’re new to winterizing an RV, 
don’t worry—your owner’s manual is a great place to 
start, and the internet is full of helpful tips and step-by-
step guides. Just a heads-up: water in the park is turned  
off from October 15 to April 15, so be sure to take care 
of everything before then! 
 
SLS Campers Association Board of Directors Meetings: 
The SLS Campers Association Board of Directors 
meetings are held the third Sunday of each month 
(except for December) at 10:00am in the park. All owners 
are welcome to attend or send questions to  
spiderlakesecretary@gmail.com. Minutes are posted to 
our website. 
 
Board of Directors:  
President – Kevin Baker Vice President - Teresa Nielsen 
Treasurer – Lottie LeGros Secretary - Joanne Boomer 
Each section has an elected representative. 
A Section – Ken Leahy      B Section – Justine Scott 
C Section – Petty Wong      D Section – Brian Weikum 
E Section – Laura Geberdt  F Section – Doug Hogg 
G Section – Cheri Doney 
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